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WE CLOSE AT 12 ON FRIDAY FOR THE HOLIDAYS! 

10th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 As we approach the Easter Break and we complete our second school term; I would 
like to say thank you for your support for our pupils and our school this term. Our 
teachers have continued to work hard collaboratively so that we foster a love of 
learning for all. We have worked to ensure that all our pupils feel cared for and 
connected to each other. Thank you to our teachers and  SNAs for their valuable 
work. Our pupils have worked hard and are ready for a well-deserved break. Keep up 
the reading every day, get outdoors and play together! 

I wish all our pupils and families a very Happy Easter and I look forward to Term 3 ! 

Kind Regards, 

Deirdre Morgan 

  

Confirmation Day 

What a beautiful day today for the celebration of Confirmation in 6th Class!  The service 

is at 11 . We wish all our pupils a wonderful celebration, with their families and friends.  

Thank you to Ms Russell and Ms Seoighe for their work in preparing their class for this 

sacrament.  

The hall is looking lovely, thanks to the efforts of our wonderful P.A. yesterday and today. 

Thank you to all our P.A. and parents for helping to give a warm welcome to all our visitors 

today. 

Thank you to Peter and Annette for their work in advance of the day.  
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It is great to see the Choir - made up of 4th & 5th , practicing for the service. Being part 

of the Choir is a big responsibility , and our pupils are such good role models for the 

younger classes in this regard.  Well done to our pupils for being so committed to this ;the 

music is an important part of the liturgy and we are grateful to Ms Seoighe for leading our 

School Choir. 

Fr Bernard is always interested in our pupils and has visited us to support the preparation 

for the sacrament. Thank you in advance for today's service. Aideen has also worked so 

hard to ensure that our 6th Class pupils are supported in the parish this year. Thank you to 

Aideen for your efforts. 

  

 Easter  

We close at 12 tomorrow for the holidays and we will  reopen on April 28th . 

We will be having  a non-uniform day, a fundraiser for AsIAm, Ireland's Autism Charity 

tomorrow. Thank you to the Student Council, led by Ms Dalton, for their work in supporting 

this. 

  

Camps & Mini World Cup 

Please see attached flier from Enniskerry Youth Club regarding an Easter Camp and also a 

Mini World Cup in June. 

 

Website 

There are lots of photos from this week up on the website. Please visit the website and 

see all the great learning experiences that are happening in our school. 
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